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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

DuBois <duboisspectrum@sbcglobal.net>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 2:27 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern:

I am strongly against RIN 3038-AC61as it will push small retail traders out of the US Forex market, forcing them
to find other alternatives to trade elsewhere.

Sincerely,

Dennis DuBois
Vista, California USA


